
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 31, 2020 
 
To: JVA, Inc. 
Attn:   Peter Hassinger 
 1319 Spruce Street 

Boulder, CO 80302 
 
RE:     Water and Wastewater Service Commitment  
 1765 Deer Creek Road & 1776 Woodmoor Drive 
 
Dear Mr. Hassinger, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to summarize the current level of water and sanitary sewer 
service commitment from the Woodmoor Water and Sanitation District No. 1 (the 
District) as of the date of this letter.   
 
Services - Current Commitment 
 
The District has reviewed a “60 % Review Set” for the above referenced properties as 
prepared by JVA, Inc., dated August 2020. The properties are currently located within the 
service boundaries of the District. 
 
As currently proposed, the District is committed to serving the properties with water and sewer 
services in accordance with the supplemental water service option agreement and all District 
rules, regulations and policies.     
 
If you should have any questions or need further assistance, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ariel Hacker         
District Engineer 
       
Cc:   Dan LaFontaine  – Operations Superintendent 
 Jessie Shaffer – District Manager  
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